UNITED NATIONS
Office on Drugs and Crime

Ref: EWCAS/022/04/VF/ak

To Whom It May Concern

Re: Anti-Drugs Association — Belgrade

20 February 2004

This is to confirm that Anti-Drugs Association — Belgrade received a grant in April 2002
under the DAPC/UNODC NGO Grant Scheme, for their project “Knowledge Against Drugs —

Parents on the Move”.

The objective of the project was to provide preventive education against drug abuse and
other dependence diseases to 25,000 parents of children between the ages of 7 and 14 in primary
schools in the communities of Kragujevac and Svilajnac. The project was successfully carried out
and Anti-Drugs Association — Belgrade has remained in regular contact with UNODC.

We support Anti-Drug Association — Belgrade’s application for further funding to expand
their programmes in the campaign against drug abuse in the country

Yours sincerely, :

Vladimir Fenopetov

Chief, Europe and West/Central Asia Section
Partnership in Development Branch

Division of Operations
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